
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

To: Pastors, Parochial Vicars, Administrators, Deacons and Parish Staff 

From: John Watkins 

Re: Immigration Resources 

Date: June 21, 2019 

 

 

To: Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Vicars, Deacons and Parish Staff 

 

In the light of recent concerns from the immigrant community about stepped up deportation 

enforcement, the Office of Catholic Charities & Social Concerns has information page for you and 

your staff to reference to provide reliable and timely information and access to immigration services. 

 

The web page in English can be found at: https://www.scd.org/immigration and in Spanish at: 

http://www/scd.org/inmigración.  

 

We remind parish staff to coordinate all immigration questions and referrals to one of our three 

Catholic Charities Member Agencies:  Catholic Charities of Solano, Sacramento Food Bank & 

Family Services and Northern Valley Catholic Social Services.  

  

Sacramento Food Bank & Family Services     Northern Valley Catholic Social                                

 (916) 313-7604                                                    Mariela Hernandez, Immigration BIA 

or immigration@sacramentofoodbank.org          530-824-4039 or mhernandez@nvcss.org  

 

Catholic Charities of Yolo -Solano                                                         

Teresa Alonso-Bray, Immigration Dir. 

707-644-8909 or teresa@csssolano.org  

 

If you would like additional information or resources, or to schedule a Know You Rights 

presentation at your parish, contact Carolina Estrada at 916-733-0253 or email cestrada@scd.org. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

John Watkins 

Office of Catholic Charities and Social Concerns 

Diocese of Sacramento 
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